
STUDENT BULLETIN

Announcements:

JANUARY 13, 198jS?| 

Spring Semester

NEW SCHEDULE FOR SPRING SEMESTER CLASSES - PLEASE MAKE NOTE:
First Period 
Second Period 
Chape 1
Third Period

7:30 - 8:25 am 
8:35 - 9:30 am 
9:40 - 10:20 am 
10:35 - 11:30 am

Fourth Period 
Fifth Period 
Sixth Period 
Seventh Period

11:40 - 12:35 pm 
12:45 - 1:40 pm 
1:50 - 2:45 pm 
2:55 - 3:50 pm

M A R R I I D S T U D E N T S  R E T R E A T  - J_ A N_. JJ3 & 19^ 1986 
Sdgn_ ups for the retreat in the Dean of Students Office. If you cannot 
sign up for both days and want to come up one day, please do! Instead of 
paying for meals just bring your own snacks to eat. Just come after 
church Sunday or Monday morning, we'll have a great time. Kids can come 
for the day, but not overnight. There is still room for more couples to 
spend the night. If money is the problem please talk to us, we still 
would like to have you come and have fun. Remember let us know if your 
coming! This is a great time to meet other couples And make new friends!

ATTENTION ALL MEN STUDENTS: Due to unfortunate, uncontrolable, 
unbelievable- and unpredictable circumstances, the AMS Retreat scheduled 
for January 16 and 17 has been cancelled. Sorry for the cancellation! 
Somehow, we will fill this huge void!

SUMMER MINISTRY TEAM AUDITIONS - This Thursday night at 7 pm. Exciting!!

Women's Basketball Home Game - Jan. 13 - vs. Olympia College, 7 pm. Also - 
Jan. 17 - vs. Alaska Pacific (home) at 6 pm. Come and Cheer our team!!!

M e n ’s Basketball Home Game - Jan. 17 - vs. Puget Sound Christian at 8 pm.

ALL STUDENT MAIL - OFF AND ON CAMPUS - will be at the receptionist desk 
until further notice. Thank you.

ALL NEW STUDENTS - Pick up your Student ID card in the Registration Office 
as soon as possible. Thank you!

Coming... Northwest Camp Consortium will be on campus starting at 8:30 am 
on Tuesday, Feb. 17 continuing until 2:00 pm. Students are encouraged to 
visit the displays in Dickey Plaza and to talk about summer Christian 
service opportunities with the various evangelical groups that are 
represented.

Job Search Hours: Monday - Friday
Tuesday - Thursday

9:00 am - 1:00 pm Bessie McMullen 
12:30 pm - 2:30 pm Dave Nitschke

PLAN TO WIN! FEB. 19



FLYING SEMINAR SIGN-UPS - 1987 - now in process in the Registrar's Office. 
If you wish to make reservations for yourself or for your parents you may 
do so now. If you or your parents wish to receive our monthly news 
bulletins on the Flying Seminar leave your name and box number in the 
office. It is not necessary to sign up to get the news bulletins.

SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY: Applications are available in the Financial Aid 
Office for a limited number of aw'ards offered by Northwest College for 
1987-88. Scholarship recipients will be notified of their awards in the 
Spring Semester Awards Assembly held in the Chapel. The deadline for 
submission of applications is January 31, 1987. Stop by the Financial Aid 
Office and ask for the NC Scholarship Application.

Financial Aid for 1987-88: The Financial Aid forms for 1987-88 have 
arrived and may be obtained at the Financial Aid Office. Apply early to

version, please read the FAF carefully as you complete it. If you have 
any questions regarding completing the FAF, please contact the Financial 
Aid Office. Thank you.

Will your account be paid in full by Jan. 23? Any student needing payment 
deferred beyond that date must come to the Cashier and sign a PROMISSORY 
NOTE for the unpaid balance. This is necessary to validate registration.

BOOKS...Remember book purchases are cash unless there is an overpayment of 
the account. Plan to save money for BOOKS.

FINANCE CHARGE: To avoid finance charge, payment of account must be made 
before Friday, January 23. After that date, a finance charge of 1 1/2% 
will be added to any unpaid balance. An additional 1 1/2% will be added 
at the end of each month.

BOOKSTORE NEWS: Attention Graduates!!! Please pick up order blanks for 
graduation announcements NOW. Orders must be placed by the deadline of 
January 30th. Thank you!

If your spring schedule is open on Monday, Wednesday and Friday, 3rd, 4 th 
and 5th periods, and you would like to work in the Library, please see 
Miss Petty as soon as possible.

Married couple to care for two children, ages 9 and 3, in our N Seattle 
home for 10 - 14 days in late May. Good pay - call Kim Parks 364 - 8716.

"Twice Pardoned" (film) by Harold Morris, January 18th at 6:30 pm, at the 
Philadelphia Church. Questions call Bob Emerson 782-0588.

* Students are discouraged from bringing small children to chapel during 
the day and must not bring them to classes. If for some reason students 
must bring a child to chapel they must sit with them in the overflow room. 
The student is to check in appropriately, however.

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY: Students are needed to work in assisting the 
landscape artist and grounds-keeper, Dan Paulssen. Positions are 
available immediately, please see Mr. Paulssen in the Van garage north of 
the Administration Building. Thanks!!!

STUDENT BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS DUE ON MONDAYS BY 1 PM - DEAN OF STUDENTS.


